

Sun Cream and Sun Hats!

Now the warmer sunnier weather is here please can you ensure your child has sun cream applied before they come to school. They need sun cream in their bag to reapply and a sun hat to wear at playtimes and during outdoor learning. Staff will ensure children have plenty to drink to keep them hydrated and will encourage children to reapply their own sun cream at lunchtime. Reception staff will support children in applying their cream.

This year many brands are producing 'roll on' suncream which may be useful for younger children

Cream and sunhats need to be labelled with a name! Thank you for your support



W/B 8th May ~ SATS Test Week in Year 6 29th May—2nd June ~ Half Term Thursday 8th June ~ School closed ~ Polling Day

Tuesday 13th June ~ Sports Day

Wednesday 21st June ~ New Parents Meeting for Reception intake

Tuesday 27th June ~ Y5/6 Production @ 6.30pm

Wednesday 28th June ~ Y5/6 Production @ 1.30pm and 6.30pm

Thursday 20th July ~ Year 6 Leavers Assembly at 6.30pm



Class Assemblies for Summer Term Wednesday 24th May ~ Reception

All families are welcome to join us for class assemblies that start at 9am

SPORTS DAY

We are excited to share the news that Mrs Hesketh is expecting her second baby in November.



Congratulations!

Welcome back to Mrs Ashton, she is teaching four days a week in Year 3.



Maths Skills

Please remember to practise key maths skills at home. Every child has a maths book to take home with the key learning objectives relevant to their year group. Some of the main facts you can support at home with are: telling the time, recognising coins, dealing with amounts of money, finding change, knowing the days of the week, months of the year and including the number of days in each month. Also facts around weight, capacity and length. All these fit into practical, everyday examples and give your children a head start.

Thank you for your support.

<u>CLUBS</u>

Maths, Art, Busy Fingers, Reading, Knitting and Computer Clubs are all finishing at half term

Football, Archery, Apple Dance, Rounders, Netball, Gardening and Choir will all continue after half term.

@OaksBolton



Important reading message

Please ensure you are reading for 20 minutes every night with your child and recording it in their reading journal.

Thank you for your support.

Sorry for any inconvenience ~ School Closed Thursday 8th June ~ Polling Day